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A virtual celebration of the Saudi National Day

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Al Ain and Abu 
Dhabi) campuses, organized a virtual meeting with AAU students of 
the Saudi Nationality on the occasion of the 90th Saudi National Day, 
in the presence of Prof. Ghaleb Al-Refae, AAU President, the Deans, Prof. 
Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Hani Al-Jarrah, Deputy 
Dean of Student Affairs, and Saudi Student.

Al-Refae congratulated the leadership of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, 
the Saudi nation and the Saudi students, wishing the kingdom, 
continued progress and prosperity.

He pointed the importance of bilateral relations between the United 
Arab Emirates and the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, which is considered as 
a good example of cooperation, solidarity and human brotherhood. He 
assured the Saudi students that, Al Ain University is keen to take care of 
them and provide them with all forms of support.

AAU and the Arab Council for Training discuss the Student 

Exchange Challenges

Al Ain University represented by Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student 
Affairs and the Assistant Secretary General of the Student Affairs 
Deanships, participated in the virtual symposium entitled, Student 
training exchange which emphasized on the importance, characteristics, 
and challenges, organized by the Arab Council for Training Students of 
Arab Universities.

The seminar was headed by Prof. Fawaz Al Zghoul, Director of the Arab 
Council, and presented by the two speakers; Dr. Salem Al Hasanat, 
President of the Arab Center for Training and Rehabilitation, and Dr. 
Suhaila Helsa, An expert in the field of training from the Faculty of 
Nursing at the University of Jordan.

The symposium discussed the importance and advantages of student 
exchange between Arab universities in order to develop student’s skills 
through the field training and to be benefited from the experiences of 
other Arab universities. They also discussed the challenges which they 
face, especially in light of the current situation in all over the world due 
to the Covid-19 pandemic, with an emphasis on the need to overcome 
difficulties and find solutions to preserve continuity of student 
exchange.
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The College of Pharmacy meets its new students Virtually

The College of Pharmacy at Al Ain University, Al Ain and Abu Dhabi 
campuses, organized a virtual meeting through Microsoft Teams with 
its new students who joined the university in the first semester of the 
academic year 20202021-. In the presence of Dr. Khairi Mustafa, Dean 

of the College of Pharmacy, Dr. Mohammed Ghattas, Deputy Dean, 
academic staff and pharmacy students. The Pharmacy Dean, welcomed 
the new students, wishing them an academic year full of positivity and 
success, and advising them to be diligent and handworkers, stressing

 AAU and Abu Dhabi Police spread the first aid culture

virtually

The Deanship of Student Affairs (Al Ain Campus) organizes in 
cooperation with Abu Dhabi Police General Headquarters (Public 
Safety and Emergency Services Section / Al Ain) a virtual workshop on 
first aid, presented by Mrs. Auda bin Ghalab and Mr. Khaled Al Saadi.

The workshop started with an overview about Covid-19 and how to 
prevent it, by wearing the mask and gloves, following precautionary 
measures, and applying social distancing. After that, the presenters 
introduced the First Aid types, qualities that must be characterized 
by the medic, how to intervene with emergency types of wounds and 
bleeding, or if there is a strange thing inside the body and in the fire 
cases. And it aims to train the students on how to provide primary care 
to save a life of any person who may be exposed to emergency health 
cases which is considered as an initial aid until a specialized person 
arrives and provide medical care for the patient or to be transferred to 
the nearest hospital or medical clinic.
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A Virtual lecture on immunity boosting 

delivered by AAU and Mediclinic

As part of the virtual event organized by Al Ain University in Abu Dhabi 
and Al Ain campuses, the Deanship of Student Affairs at the Abu Dhabi 
campus organized a virtual lecture entitled Boosting Your Immune 
System presented by Mrs. Dina Jamal, Clinical Dietitian at Mediclinic 
Hospital, via the Zoom app.
She provided a detailed explanation of the human immune system, 
how it works and how the healthy nutrition is enhancing the immunity 
system.
Mrs. Dina also talked about a group of nutrients and minerals that 
contribute in enhancing immunity, and situations that may need vitamin 
supplements.

A Virtual Visit to Qasr Al Hosn

As part of its first activities for the academic year 20202021-, the 
Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi campus, 
organized a virtual visit to Qasr Al Hosn, guided by Ms. Kholoud Al 
Nuaimi and Ms. Fatima Al Taniji via the Microsoft Teams app.
The virtual visit included an introductory tour of Qasr Al Hosn and the 
Cultural Complex, where the guides gave a detailed explanation about 
the oldest historical building in Abu Dhabi which also contains the 
first permanent architectural structure in the city, namely, the control 
tower, which was built in the 1890s to protect Abu Dhabi›s coastal trade 
routes and protection of the growing communities on this island. The 
tour also included a detailed explanation of the cultural complex that 
contains the largest children›s library in the Middle East.

Virtual Library Orientation for New 

Faculty Members an Students

Khalifa library in Al Ain University (Al Ain and Abu Dhabi campus) 
organized a virtual orientation for new faculty members and students 
who joined in the first semester of the academic year 20202021-.

During the orientation, Dr. Abdoulaye Kaba, Library Director and Mrs. 
Lina Abu Libdeh library supervisor in Abu Dhabi campus, explained to 
the participants the available library resources and services supported 
by a live demonstration and a virtual tour inside the library. The speakers 
focused on digital library collections and their role in supporting distance 
learning.
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